

Ref: OE 16-185

1 1 JUL 2016

H Hutchinson

By email: fyi-request-4098-081dfba9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear H Hutchinson

Thank you for your official information request, which was transferred to us from Inland Revenue on 15 June 2016, for information on "the number of houses sold since 1 October 2015."

The information to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by Quotable Value (QV). Therefore, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act to transfer your request to QV.

QV will respond to you directly about your request.

We hold data on the number of properties sold with homes on the land which may also be of use to you. The information is released quarterly and can be found at <a href="http://www.linz.govt.nz/land/land-registration/prepare-and-submit-your-dealing/property-tax-compliance-requirements/property-transfers-and-tax-residency-0.">http://www.linz.govt.nz/land/land-registration/prepare-and-submit-your-dealing/property-tax-compliance-requirements/property-transfers-and-tax-residency-0.</a>

Yours sincerely

Russell J. Turner

**Deputy Chief Executive Property Rights**